BGS statement in response to 0GA
reports on induced seismicity —
Saturday 2 November 2019

The OGA has published a series of commissioned reports on induced seismicity.
BGS seismologists Brian Baptie and Margarita Segou were co-authors of one of
these report entitled ‘Statistical Modelling of the Preston New Road
Seismicity: Towards Probabilistic Forecasting Tools’ together with Simone
Mancini (Bristol University/BGS) and Max Werner from Bristol University.
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